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Awesome Kindergarteners 
 

December 12, 2022 

What We Are Up To 

Your children are so excited about the holiday 

season and have thoroughly enjoyed making 

gingerbread houses, chasing the gingerbread man, 

making gifts and learning about different holiday 

traditions. We are pleased to culminate 2022 with a 

program for you. The children will be performing in 

the theater at 10:00 on Friday. Your child should 

wear “dressy clothes” which means something that 

he/she would not normally wear to school. School will 

dismiss for the holiday break at the conclusion of 

the program. 

Gingerbread Exhibit 

The theme for this year at the Ferry Farm 

gingerbread exhibit was “Wonders of the World”. 

We were so excited to see that Estella won second 

place for her entry. Congratulations Estella! 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

Friday, December 16              

Holiday Program 10:00 in the 

theater 

 

Diane Harmon                  dharmon@fredericksburgacademy.org 

Amy Muraca           amuraca@fredericksburgacademy.org 

 

Amy and I hope that each of you have a wonderful vacation and a happy safe holiday. 

We will be anxious to see each of you again in January!  

 


